
 

19th April 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of the expansion project at Holbeach William Stukeley Primary School a planning 
application is being made to incorporate a small, underutilised area of Stukeley Gardens, into 
the school boundary. 

The planning application for this is due to be submitted in May 2024, and a decision is 
expected to be made in August 2024. If approved, work to introduce a boundary fence around 
the area of Stukeley Gardens is likely to begin in the summer term of 2025.. 

We would like to invite you to an information-sharing event at Holbeach William Stukeley 
Primary School at 4pm – 6pm on Wednesday 24th April when you will be able to speak to 
members of the project team and learn more about the proposal. 

If you are unable to attend the event, but would like to know more about the proposals, please 
email alison.toyne@lincolnshire.gov.uk . 

 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ali Toyne 
Senior Project Manager 
Lincolnshire County Council       
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